
Welcome to Kindergarten! 

Miss Mackenzie Landon 

Hello! I am so excited to be your kindergarten teacher! We will learn so 

much this year and we will have SO much fun along the way! It’s going 

to be a great year full of new friends, adventures, discoveries, activities, 

and experiences! This will be my 4th year teaching in the Washington 

Township School District, and my 3rd year teaching kindergarten at 

Whitman! 

In this classroom… 

We value your ideas, we care about your feelings, thoughts, actions, 

and experiences! You have many talents and strengths and we are so 

excited for you to share them with us. You will learn so much this year 

and I can’t wait to see how well you do! 

Contact me… 

One of my many goals as a teacher is to always encourage open 

communication with families! In this classroom we will use Class Dojo, 

where I will post messages, reminders, attachments, student work, and 

much more. There will be a letter sent home to guide you to sign into 

your child’s Dojo account. We also use SeeSaw so that each child can 

use their account to take pictures and videos of their work and 

accomplishments with our classroom iPads. They will be able to post 

them on their   SeeSaw account so that you can see what we are up to 

in our classroom!  

Please feel free to email me with any questions or information you 

would like me to know! malandon@wtps.org  


